
Good Morning Georgetowne. Tuesday, February 21, 2023
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the Republic for which it stands, 
one nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

WE WILL NOW PAUSE FOR A MOMENT OF SILENCE

● Good luck to Scholastic Bowl tonight.  They travel to St. Joseph for a match at 4:30pm

● There is a parent meeting tonight at 4pm for any 5th-8th grader student wanting to join track.  The meeting will be in the auditorium.

● The 3rd quarter skill focus is being respectful to others. At the end of each week, your teachers will record how well you got along with other 
people in the school, both teachers and students.  To qualify for the 3rd quarter celebration, you will need to avoid conflict with students and staff. 
This is a valuable life lesson as we all need to learn to respect others, no matter what the differences are.     

● The 3rd quarter celebration is a tech & ice cream party on March 24th.
●  This past Saturday Georgetowne hosted the Tazewell County Chess Tournament.  Isaac Davis, Madison Shirley, Catherine Davis, and Gabe 

Jones participated in 5 rounds of chess hoping to earn points for a top 10 finish.  At the end of the day, Isaac Davis won a 5th place medal in the 
6th grade division and Gabe Jones won a 5th place medal in the 7th grade division.  Congratulations to all for your hard work and determination.

The Cool Tool for this week: 
Honesty-Being truthful with 
yourself and others 

“Honesty is more than not lying. It is truth telling, truth 
speaking, truth living, and truth loving.” --James E. Faust

3rd Quarter Skill Focus: 
Be respectful towards others 

Remember Tiger’s, make it a grrrrrrrrrreat day!!

Today’s Lunch Menu:     
Chili, Crackers
Pretzel
Fruit & Milk

Wednesday’s Breakfast Menu:
Biscuit & Gravy
Fruit & MIlk


